
March 23, 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

The Archdiocese of Boston has recently revised their protocols for recruiting 

volunteers for all parish ministries. You will find attached a version of the 

Volunteer Form Blessed Trinity has used in the past, along with the form that the 

Archdiocese requires.  

If you were a volunteer during the 2022-2023 school year, you may skip over the 

“References” portion of the form. 

We acknowledge that this is additional paperwork for you, but please 

understand that this additional form is a mandate with which we must comply.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and thank you for all you do for the Blessed 

Trinity Faith Formation program! 

 

Peace, Arianne, Nicole, and Kathy 

 

 


